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File No. 61604.51  

September 29, 2022 

BY EMAIL AND RESS  

Nancy Marconi 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
26th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Marconi: 

Re: EB-2022-0157 - Leave to Construct Application - Panhandle Regional Expansion 
Project - Enbridge Gas Inc. (“Enbridge”) 
Technical Conference Participation 
Association of Power Producers of Ontario (“APPrO”) 

We are counsel to APPrO in the above-noted proceeding. On August 12, 2022, the Ontario Energy 
Board issued Procedural Order No. 1 requesting parties that intend to participate in the technical 
conference to file clarification questions or the topic areas for which they require clarification. APPrO 
intends to participate in the technical conference in the following topic areas: 

 Enbridge responses to APPrO interrogatories; and 
 Issues related to gas-fired generation. 

APPrO does not expect that its questioning will be extensive and will likely only require 15 minutes. 
Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions.  

Yours truly, 

 

Colm Boyle   

 

 


